
Winter 2014
IMPORTANT DATES

January 2  .....................CAPTAINS’ meeting
	 7:30pm @ Hanks Pub

January 6 ........................................  MONDAY
Fall League Begins

January 8.................................... WEDNESDAY
	 Fall League Begins

January 9....................................... THURSDAY
	 Fall League Begins

January 21.................. DDA BOARD MEETING
7pm @ DEAD 

Feburary 18................ DDA BOARD MEETING
7pm @ DEAD  

Feburary 24..................Mon. Divisional Singles
7:30pm 

Feburary 26..................Wed. Divisional Singles
7:30pm   

Feburary 27................Thurs. Divisional Singles
7:30pm 

WINTER 2014 FEES
Monday........................... $20	 Team
	 .......................... $15	 Sponsor 

Wednesday..................... $50	 Team
	 .......................... $25	 Sponsor 

Thursday......................... $50	 Team
	 .......................... $25	 Sponsor 

Dayton Dart ing Associat ion
Fall Newsletter 2013

P.O. Box 292828   Kettering, Ohio 45429   •   Phone 937.431.1300   •   www.daytondarting.com

Be Careful What You Ask For...
New year’s is a time to reflect on the ups 
and downs of the past and dedicate 
ourselves to making the upcoming year 
even better!  I believe we will all see some 
great changes in 2014 - and to help make 
it better, I took the opportunity to stop and 
ask “you know who” to bring us all a few 
more out shots and maybe a triple when 
we need it!  (But we still have to practice).
                            --------- 

   It seems like time flies by - particularly around this time of year.  And 
around the DDA, things are “flying by” as well.  It seems like we have 
barely finished with the 2013 All Star challenge and we are already 
discussing ways to improve on every aspect of it for next year!  It’s a big 
deal for the DDA and after we finally got a taste of victory in ‘08 and ‘09, 
we are hard pressed to want to repeat that performance.  This year’s 
qualifiers went pretty well, with few complaints about locations, times 
or opportunities.  The board members went out of their way to try and 
accommodate everyone who wanted to try out.  The result in Columbus 
wasn’t what any of us wanted, but we learned some lessons and (as I 
said) are thinking through some ideas to try and improve our chances 
for next year.

   In general, steel darts seem to be riding the same gradual “return” as 
the economy, with players - old and new - showing renewed interest in 
trying out the sport.  There appears to be more enthusiasm around and 
we are seeing more of our counterparts from electronic darts show up 
to give it a try.  So encourage anyone you know - if they want to throw 
we’ll try our hardest to find them a team and a sponsor.  And speaking 
of sponsors, we have a new one opening in mid-January at 831 
Miamisburg-Centerville Rd. (between Odd Lots and Flying Pizza).  

Continued on page 10

             www.daytondarting.com                (937) 431-1300

       DAYTON DARTING ASSOCIATION

Steel    Darts Test      Your    Metal

Dayton Darting Association

Look for the DDA throw line wherever you go!!

Come visit us
at

937 294-2382
294-2383 fax

1/4 page horizontal
Advertising Space available
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Bring a Friend Next Time   •   Start a New Team    •    Get Your Bar to Hang Boards

DEAD RECKONING ON  [ FINISHING ]
 

Hey there.... hope everybody had a good holiday....

We played the quad city challenge in Columbus, 
just before thanksgiving.... there are 6 rounds for 
the guys and 9 rounds for the women... we started 
even and fell a little behind as the day progressed,  
but really fell apart the last round....

Not sure what happened for everybody else, but 
I struggled with doubles.... it looks like it’s time 
to start playing more 27... always a good practice 
game....

I just read about a different solo practice game 
I’m calling “around the doubles”.   Basically, you 
shoot at “normal” doubles as well as all the other 
doubles while keeping track of how you do...

you start by making a list of all your  “normal 
doubles” (here’s mine) - D20, D16, D10 & D8, with 
the remainder (remember the bull) making up the 
rest of the list...now, print this list out and hang it 
beside the dart board...

You get up to 6 darts at each double....if you hit it 
within 6 darts, circle the number, pull your darts, 
and shoot at the next number....

If you do not hit the number within 6 darts, then 
draw a line thru the number and move on to the 
next one....

When you are all done, simply review the list & 
work on the numbers that you had trouble with.....

Keep tracking your progress and you will see 
improvement with practice!

Not rocket science, but a useful tool....

                                                               Lou 

2014 Winter NewsletterB.indd   1 1/1/2014   11:26:39 Pm



DAYTON DARTING ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President		  Mark Needles	 672-1174 
Vice President	 Randy Wright	 673-6891
Past President	 Mike Hadley		  426-4186
Treasurer		  Patti Yinger		  431-8987      
Secretary		  Kellie Schauer	 430-1119
Sr. Brd. Member	 Dean Lucas		  271-8272
				  

Trustees:		  Toni Carmack 	 838-0501 	
			   Gary Duibley 	 902-8408 	
			   Kelly Juillerat 	 718-6194
			   Lou Lovash 		  294-2382
			   Jason Pierce		  903-2696
			   Rhonda P’Pool  	 397-4888
			   Greg Reed	  	 546-2299  
			   Scott Spille 		  477-6559

Katz Lounge
1221 East Stroop Road, Kettering, Ohio  937-294-9554

Mon – Sat 11:00am – 2:30am [Closed Sundays]

Hungry? KD’s Kettering BBQ is next door 
Monday-Saturday 11am-10pm [Closed Sunday]

Katz is a fun, casual place to enjoy watching sports, 
play darts or pool, listen and dance to Dayton’s finest 
live music, or just kick back and relax with a drink. 
We have dart leagues every Monday, Wednesday 
and Thursday night. If you’re interested in joining a 
Katz team, stop in and ask any bartender or waitress!
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Bring a Friend Next Time   •   Start a New Team    •    Get a new Bar to Hang Boards

www.daytondarting.com

The Best in 
Live Bands 

every Friday 
and Saturday 

night!
Join your 
friends or 
make new 

ones!
Schedule subject to change. 
For latest info call 294-9554

LIVE MUSIC @ KATZ

Katz Krazy Hours     Mon - Sat 3 - 8pm
$1.75 Favorite Domestic Beers

$2.50 Well Drinks.

Remember to give us email & phone 
numbers for ALL team members. 

THROW, SHOOT, PLAY. 
...OR JUST HAVE A BEER. 
 
For years we have enjoyed your company while throwing darts,  playing 
pool or cornhole, listening to the juke box or playing trivia - or just 
hanging out with your friends.  
We now have the full resources or our neighboring italian restaurant, 
Pappa Kranky’s and are working on a new expansion to add more dart 
boards and event facilities.  Come join us at your friendly neighborhood 
gathering place . . . KingsPoint Pub.
 
4660 Wilmington Pike  •  937.296.1915  •  www.kingspointpub.net

11

Bring a Friend Next Time   •   Start a New Team    •    Get Your Bar to Hang Boards

Wedig’s
 Restaurant & Tavern

Freshly made deli subs & classic hot subs
Pizza, burgers & hot dogs - Soups, salads, & chili

Mon.-Sat. 11 a.m. -1 a.m.     Happy Hour 4-8

3311 Seajay Dr, Dayton, OH  •  (937) 426-9010

Darts - Drinks - And More!
“The wet spot under the watertower”

Ask About House Specials!!USE THE NEW WEBSITE -
Lots of features and info!
www.daytondarting.com

Triples for Show - Doubles for Dough!
Being down first doesn’t count if you miss the out!

World Champion Dennis Priestley offers this 
dart practice game.  He uses various practice 
routines including this one called “One Dart 
Doubles.”  It’s good practice for alone or with a 
friend for those crucial moments in a game.

Rules for One Dart Doubles.

Throw for double 1, double 2 & double 3 with 
the first three darts.
On your second turn, throw one at the double(s) 
you missed in the first turn, and then carry on 
for the next double in ascending order.  i.e.  If 
on the first turn if you hit D2 & D3, your second 
turn would be D1, D4, D5.  
If you hit D1 & D5 your next turn would be D4, 
D6, D7 etc.
Carry on until all doubles have been hit up to 
the double bull.

2014 Winter NewsletterB.indd   2 1/1/2014   11:26:40 Pm



DDA Spot-lite
In every issue of the DDA Newsletter, we will highlight one darter from our Dayton Darting family.  If you know someone 
that promotes darts, is interesting, or is just someone you want to know more about and you would like to nominate 
them for the next DDA Spot-Lite, feel free to contact me at mark@linemarkcommunications.com. 

BUG BAILEY ON.THE.LINE
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If you’ve been around steel darts in Dayton at all, you know this face.  In fact, you may even see it when you 
open the DDA website.  And that face belongs to none other than “Bug” Bailey.  A Bill Bereda Sportsmanship 
award winner, former DDA board member and regular player for over 26 years, Bug got his start in the world 
of darts by hanging out in his youth at a video arcade Stroop and Marshall Roads in Kettering.  One of the 
arcade employees, Tom McDonald, introduced Bug to throwing over at Katz and the hook was set.  From 
there, Bug joined the Dart Dogs in the Brown Division and threw for the Shroyer Inn, then later at Hanks Pub.  
While there, he even got in the ground floor of Hanks’ long running Sunday night in-house league where he 
started with Mark and Tamra Needles (and a fourth that we can’t recall). 

From 1987-92, Bug got neck-deep into the sport when he took a job at the Dartboard Shoppe and worked 
for Bill and Ellie Nicol.  Everybody that was anybody, great or small, seemed to pass through that shop.  Mr. 
Bailey also started going to tournaments around area and took first place in mixed trips at the Toledo Open.  
In 1993, he got invited to the Grand Prix D’ Darts in Laughlin Nevada, an event he attended with Bill Nicol Sr.  
There Bug got the opportunity to shoot against throwers like the legendary Eric Bristow, Rudy Hernandez, 
Keith Deller and Peter Mills.  And beyond even that, his adventures with “Nick” while driving around Nevada 
added another layer of experience all unto itself!  

Years of going in and out of Hanks Pub paid off in a big way when he was introduced to Brittany Bitzer about 
7 years ago.  One thing led to another and today they are married and expecting their first child together, 
Alexis Renee.  In fact, if things stay on schedule, she might be our newest potential member about the time 
you read this!   Britt “Threw for Two” at the All Star challenge and even had her shirt embroidered to reflect 
that.  Bug has two sons from a previous marriage, Jesse and Codi.  Both stop in and throw from time to time. 

So the next time you see that face around - congratulate him!  And don’t ask him why he has a “binky” in his 
pocket instead of his darts! 
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BE CAREFUL WHO YOU VOTE FOR...- CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1

970 Patterson Road,  Dayton,  OH 45419 •  (937)  296-9477

TUESDAY NIGHT  
$9 BUCKETS (5 DOMESTICS) 

Taggart’s Pub is that comfortable, cozy neighborhood bar – the kind where 
the bartender seems to know everyone who walks through the door.

4 Steel Boards
2 Soft Tip Boards

Karaoke

Suggest Darting the Next Time Everyone is Looking for Something To Do   •   Show Someone a Better Out Shot

It’s to be called Mack’s Tavern and will probably have 4 boards up 
for steel darts.

   We are capitalizing on this general renewal and are working on several 
exciting ideas - some of which we hope we can reveal in the near future 
after a few details are ironed out.  I would still like to hear from anyone with 
ideas on building a “youth base” and getting younger players to see the 
fun in learning a new skill set.  We are finding new ways to reach out to the 
community, but could always use some fresh thinking. Personally, I cringe 
at the phrase “that’s not the way we do it” (and it’s many variations) and 
would love to hear any and all ideas (seriously). 

   One simple way to introduce new members to our sport right now is 
through our revamped website at www.daytondarting.com.  Jason Pierce 
and Lou Lovash led the website team and we tried to include the types of 
features we thought made sense for our organization.  There are schedules

“...I’m always amazed how many of 
our members find it to be a great way 

to stay current and connected.” 

 and forms (like you would expect) and a calendar for quick reference 
to important dates.  But there are a lot of other treasures sprinkled 
throughout.  One page is a “Darters in Business” page - a listing of dart 
players who offer their professional talents for hire.  I mean, if you are going 
to spend money getting plumbing, carpentry or computer repairs done, 
why not do that with fellow DDA members?  What goes around, comes 
around, right? Another page links you to our sponsors with pictures, maps 
and links to their websites.  There’s a page on everything ALL*STAR, and 
another that is filling up with archives of past newsletters and bulletins - 
just in case you need to do a book report or any genealogy research.

   The website will not remain static - we have already realized that there 
are new features and apps that we want to add and we will be doing that 

as time allows.  And of course, if you have a 
suggestion, you can use the contact form to 
send it to us (or just email me anytime).  And 
don’t forget that we have a Facebook page for 
those that prefer that form of communication.  
Myself, I’m not a Facebook person, but I’m 
always amazed how many of our members 
find it to be a great way to stay current and 
connected.  Mr. Hadley monitors the page 
regularly and it stays pretty current.

   Another new feature I wanted to make you 
aware of is a change in our DDA score call-in 
line.  Starting with the ‘14 winter season, you 
should be able to text your scores as well as 
having the option of using the voice recorder.  
You still need to fill out your sheet and leave 
it at a sponsor drop or mail it to us on time, 
but for calling in scores, this gives you the 
option of voice or text.  The number is the 
same of course (937 431-1300) but make sure 
you enter it correctly - you don’t want to send 
your text to someone else and lose points for 
not reporting in.  And along that line (and after 
hearing some to the previous messages off of 
the recorder), I would think you would use the 
most sober (and civil) of your group to send in 
your match results.

   The next big event after this season winds 
down is the DDA Banquet in May.  We will 
be returning to the IUE hall to get a little 
more space again and we are switching it 
to Saturday for those of us that have a hard 
enough time facing Monday morning without 
being out late the night before!  I would like 
to encourage all of you to attend - and if you 
have in the past and then quit - think about 
re-joining us this year.  We’ll try a few new 
things, keep some old ones and it really is the 
time to show up and be heard (through your 
votes).  

   Keep practicing, help each other as 
much as you compete, and remember that 
sportsmanship DOES count.  Thank your 
sponsors and don’t let your team members 
go out with their car keys if you think they 
shouldn’t. Find a board member and well find 
a way to get them home safely. 

  Until next time.
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As was reported in 
the last DDA bulletin, 
Christina Sexton had to 
resign from the board for 
medical reasons.  What 
she didn’t know then, but 
does now, is that she’s 
expecting her first child 
in mid April.  She’s also 
celebrating her marriage 
to Patrick Himmleberg. 

The DDA was fortunate that Greg 
Reed stepped up to take her place and 
is a welcome addition to the board.  
Congratulations all around! 

The two LOTD’s that 
were held on Katz on the 
19 and Hanks on the 26 
were not only profitable 
for many players, but 

absolutely fun for all.  There were 40 
people entered at each event and 
the play was really good.  The DDA 
added $100 to each, making both 
$200 matches.  The second event ran 
off of CW’s new “bracket app” on his 
tablet and it worked like a charm.  
Congratualtions go to everyone who 
won and we hope to see even more 
people at upcoming events. 

I was at the LOTD at Katz 
the other night and Dave 
Kinzeler approached 
me and said that our 
longtime member and 
friend, Dave Servis, 

had been hospitalized for a serious 
problem that ended with a surgery.  
He went on to say that Dave is at 
home and recovering now and I’m 
sure that he would appreciate hearing 
from DDA members.  I believe he has 
a Facebook page.  All the best to you 
from the DDA!

Darts and Tradition.
Hank’s Pub has been a lifetime supporter of  

The Dayton Darting Association. It has become tradition 
that each night of the week darters from every walk of life 

come to throw darts at Hanks. 
Hanks appreciates the loyalty, memories and  

traditions created by each one of you. 

Thank you for your continued patronage. 

Every Tuesday 
1-9pm

Beer-4-a-Buck
During our very popular “Blues Jam”

For the latest info call 254-7527.

New darters are  
always welcome!

As always, Hank’s Pub is proud to 
sponsor The Dayton Darting Association.

2529 Patterson Road, Kettering OH 45420   937.254.7527
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Want to advertise or comment on anything? 
mark@linemarkcommunications.com

or call (937) 254-9763 during the workday.

SUPPORTING STEEL DARTS...That’s the point!

AMVETS POST 2003
2250 Patterson Road
Kettering, OH 45420
253-2003

DART TRAIN NORTH
5080 Brandt Pike
Huber Heights, OH 45424
233-0407 

D.E.A.D.
2762 Wilmington Pike
Kettering, OH 45419
294-2382

HANK’S PUB
2529 Patterson Blvd.
Dayton, OH 45420
254-7527

KATZ
1221 E. Stroop Road
Kettering, OH 45429
294-9554

KINGS POINT PUB
4660 Wilmington Pike
Kettering, OH 45440
296-1915

KING’S TABLE
2348 Grange Hall Road
Beavercreek, OH 45431
431-1700

MACK’S TAVERN
381 Miamisburg Cent. Rd.
Centerville, OH 45459
428-6161

MIAMI VALLEY SPORTS BAR
930 Watertower Lane
West Carrollton, OH 45449
859-8335

TAGGART’S PUB
970 Patterson Road
Dayton, OH  45419
296-9476

TAYLOR’S TAVERN
5539 Day-Springfield Rd
Springfield, OH 45502
323-0174

TINK’S
2049 E. Dorothy Lane
Kettering, OH 45420
299-2202

WEDIG’S  
3311 Patterson Road
Beavercreek, OH 45430
426-9010

DAYTON DARTING ASSOCIATION 
WINTER 2014 SPONSORS

Thank Them With Your Business!!

EVERY WEDNESDAY
LUCK OF THE DRAW

SIGN UP STARTS AT

DRAW STARTS AT 8:00
7:30

HANKS MATCHES THE ENTRY FEE - THAT DOUBLES THE POT EVERY TIME ! 

THE HOME OF STEEL TIP DARTS IN DAYTON - HANKS PUB  2529 PATTERSON ROAD KETTERING 45420 (937) 254-7527

LOTD Wednesday.indd   1 12/23/2013   4:32:57 PM

Teach Someone to Play   •   Start a New Team    •    Offer to Volunteer for the DDA
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Teach Someone to Play   •   Start a New Team    •    Offer to Volunteer for the DDA

GEM DIVISION
FIRST PLACE
Sponsor: King’s Table
Team: Don’t Be Scared
T.J. Engleman-Captain 
Jason Jarvis-Co.Cpt.
Bobby Kash
Johan Van Koerkle
Jim Hack
Tim Nicoll
Jeremy Kash

GEM DIVISION
SECOND PLACE
Sponsor: Taggart’s Pub
Team: Woke Up Dead
Lou Lovash-Captain
Wayne Wells-Co. Cpt.
Steve Manger
Bryan Wells
Randy Perry
Brad Williams

GOLD DIVISION
FIRST PLACE
Sponsor: Cubbyhole
Team: No Mercy
Davis Siefer-Captain
Ray Wright-Co. Cpt.
Chris Tamillo
James Wells
Tom Palmer

 
COPPER DIVISION
FIRST PLACE
Sponsor: King’s Point Pub
Team: Floaters N Da Moat
Mike Hadley-Captain
Christina Sexton-Co. Cpt.
Ben David
Tim Hall
Tom Wheeler
Matt Ryllo
Chris Hadley 

BLUE DIVISION
FIRST PLACE
Sponsor: Wedig’s
Team: Hitmen
Jason Pierce-Captain
Shawn Haacke-Co.Capt.
Jason Danley
Don Gross
Carol Henderson
Cathy Hadley
Travis Koehler

BLUE DIVISION
SECOND PLACE
Sponsor: Miami Valley Sports Bar
Team: The Bull Starts Here
Daniel Reynolds-Captain
Don Perkins-Co. Capt.
Joe Windows
Bruce Poston
Justin Hodge

 
GREEN DIVISION
FIRST PLACE
Sponsor: King’s Table
Team: Darts and Daggars
Randy Wright-Captain
Becky Small-Co. Capt.
Bryon Small
Jason Danley
Shawn Haacke

GREEN DIVISION
SECOND PLACE
Sponsor: Hank’s Pub
Team: There’s No F in Way
Britt Bitzer-Captain
Bug Bailey-Co. Cpt.
Jeff Patterson
Gary Duibley
Chris Duibley

YELLOW DIVISION 
FIRST PLACE
Sponsor: Katz
Team: KPD
Michele Mercuri-Captain
Toni Carmack-Co. Capt.
Vern Ross
Michelle Dalton
Nick Richardson
Dean Lucas

 
YELLOW DIVISION
SECOND PLACE
Sponsor: Katz
Team: Here For the Beer
Steve Herring-Captain
Chris Fourman-Co. Capt.
Rick Stephenson
Dan Lindsey
Jim Fanning
Grover Allen
Dirk Ryan

QUARTER DIVISION
FIRST PLACE
Sponsor: Hank’s Pub
Team: Cashin Out
Dan Good-Captain
Gary Adams-Co. Capt.
Murdock Sutter

QUARTER DIVISION
SECOND PLACE
Sponsor: Taylor’s Tavern
Team: Taylor’s 22’s
Steve Smith-Captain
Chris Lough-Co. Capt.
Larry Money

 
DIME DIVISION
FIRST PLACE
Sponsor: King’s Table
Team: Treblemakers
Mike Cole-Captain
Greg Cole-Co. Capt.

DIME DIVISION
SECOND PLACE
Sponsor: King’s Table
Team: Nice Bust
Mike Hadley-Captain
Megan Aker-Co. Capt.
Matt Ryllo

2013 FALL AWARD WINNERS
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Text a friend to join you in throwing   •   Check the DDA Facebook page for an update
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Here’s Glenn warming up for his 30th consectutive Quad City 
Challenge.  He’s been in it from his first year in the DDA.

(l) Glenn recently celebrated his 50th birthday at Hanks Pub with 
Friends and family. (R) Glenn with Kelly out on the lake.

Glenn holds one of early shirts - he has the entire collection from 
1983-2013.  The Quad City Challenge was only created in 1982.

THIRTY YEARS AS A DAYTON ALL*STAR!
Glenn Juillerat goes the distance  

Some folks are glad to make the prestigious Dayton All*Star team at all.  Others are proud of making it for a string of 5 
or 10 years - but our own Glenn Juillerat has been on the Dayton team almost every year since the Quad City event was 
created. That’s longer than any other member we have on the DDA roster! 

Glenn was fresh out of West Carrollton High School and working for the Dayton newpapers when the owner of Bruns 
Tavern noticed his skill and asked him to join their DDA Brown Divison team in the winter season of 1982.  The following 
year, Glenn was in Bruns for some casual practice and two young ladies, Tamra Needles and Mary Toney, convinced him 
to throw a round or two of qualifiers for some sort of special team he had never heard of.  Afterward, it never crossed 
his mind until two weeks later when someone called to inform him he was on the All*Star team.  From that first time at 
a “non-league” match in Columbus, Glenn was hooked on dart events.  Throughout the 80’s he could be found almost 
every weekend at tournaments from Cleveland, to St. Louis, to Lexington Ky. 

Taking influence and inspiration from locals like Bill Nicol Jr., Brad Wethington and Larry Furrow, Glenn went on to 
qualify for the All*Star team in the fall of every year.  This year, at the 2013 event, he celebrated his 30th consecutive 
participation - marking a long and illustrious run in the standing challenge match.  

When asked what he remembers the most from it all, the answer was quick, ‘The people.” he said, “I have met so many 
nice people through darts - that’s what I remember the most.”  

The 2013 All Star final qualifier took place on 
October 19th at the Miami Valley Sports Bar.
Eight boards, lots of drinks and lots of nerves 
as more and more players vied to see who 
would make it and who would get bumped off. 
The entire board was present and the event 
went off without a hitch.  The 50/50 raffle was 
held at the mid-point and everyone got ther 
chance to make the team.

A lot of work - but an important job 

Jeff Fluty, our All*Star 
Chairman, takes a break 
between matches in Columbus.  
Jeff is an excellent fundraiser 
and brought in the bulk of the 
corporate sponsorships as well 
as doing alot of the organizing 
of the teams.  Since he also 
made the All*Star team himself, 
other board members took 
over during the event.  Bug 
Bailey coached the men’s teams 
and  Patti Yinger handled the 
women’s team.

    DAYTON    DARTING ASSOCIATION

QUALIFIERS

(above) The reason we do all this!  Here’s Wayne 
Wells shooting for Dayton at the Challenge.

(left) Brandon Boggs won the 50/50 raffle and 
walked away with a nice payday.  Several other 
members and friends also won food and gift 
cards in the raffle.

(below) A typical qualifer at King’s Point Pub.  
DDA board members volunteer their time to 
take scores and run the events.

Make Sure You Take Your Best Shot in 2014!  
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ALL*STARS 2013!!
Some years we just have to settle for being the best looking bunch at the Quad City Challenge! 

(Upper Left) Dave Siefer and Judy Roush model our 2013 
Budweiser All*Star team shirts.  Dayton Embroidery, Elsa’s 
and Taggarts were also corporate sponsors.    

Britt Bailey was throwing for two at the event - eight 
months pregnant!    

Shawn Campbell lays out some “next-round” strategy with 
Chris Walhrab and Gary Duibley.    

Kathy Lewis & Rhonda P’Pool share a laugh between throws. 

(Upper Right)  The Ramada Inn provided the hospitality room, 
but it was Chipotle and Subway who donated food along with  

all the snacks and treats prepared by our own members.  

Brad Williams warms up at the line.    

Tereasa Harris, Chris Duibley,Britt Bailey and Danielle Bliss 
pose for a picture between rounds.    

Jeff Patterson and Gary Duibley prepare for their next round. 

As is written in the history books of the DDA, the years of 2008 and 2009 have been our high points in this event - both years saw us 
bring home the trophy over the best players from Cleveland, Cincinnati and Columbus.  Unfortunately, the best we’ll be able to say 
about this year is that we gave it our best shot and left with our heads high.   Between some firece competition and some gameday 
nerves (and quite a few missed outs), we didn’t put up enough points on the board to win any honors.  But from what everyone there 
observed, we did give quite a few folks a good run for their money!  

The DDA wants to thank all the members and families who took the time to qualify, practice and turn out for the challenge.  Our 
hospitality room was superb this year thanks to the wonderful contributions of many of our members with all sorts of food and snacks 
to help players get through the long day.  Chairperson Jeff Fluty did a great job handling every aspect of the event and we hope he is 
able to help us out again next year.  So start practicing today, qualify for 2014 and let’s adopt a “can-do” attitude!   We’ll be back!

DAYTON ALL STAR TEAM 2013

Thanks to Kathy Williams (and Kelly Juillerat) for the excellent photographs!
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